
From: Ann Page
To: Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: taxies
Date: Thursday, 22 October 2015 2:29:41 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I can not understand why our government has allowed a company from overseas to come into our country and
 start up a new illegal taxi service.  I have worked all my life to own taxi licences and it is the only means of
 support I have.  Our licences are worth a lot of money - the cars are checked mechanically - the drivers are
 checked - and everything is carried out legally.  It is beyond me to understand why our government didn't close
 down Uber when they first came into the country.  If something tragic happens and Uber are responsible it will
 be on the government's head.

Yours faithfully,
Ann Page
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